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I would like to thank Attorney General Marty Jackley for the initiated measure which could legalize marijuana in the 
State of South Dakota. The revenue alone generated from it is worth it and I cannot believe so many are opposed to it 
with so much science and research behind it. Additionally, it is the right step to take if we are to get a handle on things 
like addiction. It is my stance that pharmeceutical comapnies knowingly made and marketing very addictive substances 
such as oxycodone and hydrocodone that created a crises. Just as addictive as herion itself which has no medical use 
whatsoever. But being that he has proposed that measure, he would be well aware of all of the benefits that cannabis 
does bring for the State and for individuals as well who are responsible just like alcohol is legal to drink and many enjoy 
just fine. Of course it is well known that many struggle with alcohol, but that doesn't mean we blame the alcohol and 
say well, we have to outlaw alcohol now. I appreciate his view on these topics and it is a great thing to see Mr Jackley 
propose this. Thank you. 
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